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“COMMANDER” 

 RETIRES  

FROM MOUNTED UNIT  
 

 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Mounted Unit horse, Commander, has decided to turn in his 
police uniform and retire. The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Barn has been 
Commander’s home since 2008. The barn is located at 700 Northeast 9

th
 Street in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Commander was donated to our city and has served our department along with our 
neighbors for 9 years. The impact that Commander has made in our city by patrolling 
our neighborhoods, beaches, and the downtown areas cannot be measured.  
 

Commander will be enjoying his retirement at Retirement Home for Horses, Inc. The 
retirement home is located at Mill Creek Farm in the County of Alachua, Florida. For 
more information on the retirement home for horses visit; http://millcreekfarm.org/ 
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